
For more information, please contact

ATV Safety Initiative

SCFATVSafetyInitiative@southcentralfoundation.com

southcentralfoundation.com

Southcentral Foundation ATV Safety Initiative is seeking ATV instructors who will facilitate ATV safety rodeos in the 

following Alaska communities:

•	 Iliamna 

•	 Newhalen 

•	 Igiugig 

•	 Kokhanok 

•	 Nondalton

•	 Pedro Bay

•	 Port Alsworth

•	 McGrath 

•	 Nikolai

•	 Takotna

•	 Tyonek

•	 Sutton/Chickaloon/

Glacier View

ATV Instructors play an integral role in the ATV Safety Initiative team by helping young ATV riders have fun and learn 

how to safely ride an appropriately sized ATV. SCF ATV Safety Initiative is seeking instructors who will demonstrate a 

strong commitment to rider safety. Instructors will evaluate the ability of young and adult riders and demonstrate 

how to safely operate ATVs they normally ride. 

SCF employees will be paid for training and time associated with SCF ATV Safety Initiative instruction. Non-SCF 

employees must volunteer their time as they will not be compensated for time spent with SCF ATV Safety Initiative. 

However, training and travel fees will be covered for volunteers. Volunteer candidates must pass the SCF volunteers 

background check to qualify. 

TO LEARN MORE, PLEASE SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW:

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING AN ATV SAFETY  

INSTRUCTOR IN YOUR COMMUNITY?

R
id

e 
Safe

. R
ide Smart. Ride So

b
e

r.

ATV Safety Initiative

Southcentral

Foundation


